
 
 

 

 

Official Notice - Solicitation Non-Award  
RFP 24-078 Trailer Lease 
 
September 19, 2024 
 
This notice serves to notify the public that solicitation RFP 24-078 Trailer Lease is being 
withdrawn/canceled and will have an official status of non-award.  
 
All proposals received came in over budget. 

 
As the University evaluates the needs of the university it is possible that a solicitation may 
be issued in the future.  All potential respondents are encouraged to check the 
Procurement website for information as these needs are assessed.    
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andrea Cashell 

 
Andrea Cashell 
Director, Procurement  
acashell@floridapoly.edu  
 

 

https://floridapoly.edu/procurement/solicitations/trailer_lease_final_ac_2024.pdf
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